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Re: Letter of Reference for Osborne Electric Company

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter of reference is on behalf of Osborne Electric Company. Osborne
Electric Company was contracted by Perimeter Technology Center to design, implement,
and maintain Perimeter’s electrical infrastructure for our newest high available data
center which was completed in September, 2008. Although Perimeter had many
companies to choose from regarding our electrical infrastructure needs, Osborne Electric
Company was selected based on their outstanding reputation for completing
comprehensive designs. Another key factor in the decision was Osborne’s ability to work
with our engineering staff to complete the project on time and on budget. Perimeter
Technology took a great deal of effort in its selection process of an electrical contractor
and it certainly proved to be the right decision.

Osborne Electric Company exceeded our expectations in every phase of the
project. Their communication before, during, and after the completion of the project
was invaluable in the success of completing the project. Their ability to reach out during
all phases of the project from a consulting standpoint also made the teamwork seamless.

Based on experience with Osborne Electric during our new data center project,
Perimeter Technology Center selected Osborne to perform maintenance work on all three
of'our high available data centers in Oklahoma. We have been exceptionally pleased
with the integrity of the work performed, the open lines of communication, and the
professionalism that Osborne Electric has displayed throughout their tenure with
Perimeter Technology Center. We look forward to a long lasting relationship and plan to
utilize Osborne Electric on any future data center projects. Perimeter Technology highly
recommends Osborne Electric to any company considering contracting them and we
certainly endorse their credibility as one of the finest electrical contractors in Oklahoma.
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[f you have any questions or would like further details about Osborne Electric
Company, Perimeter Technology Center will be glad to visit with you about our
experiences. Please feel free to contact me at schase@perimetercenter.com or call me at
(405) 917-3715.

Respectfully,

Stan Chase
Chief Operating Officer
Perimeter Technology Center, LLC
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